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Team,

I hope this email finds you and your families healthy and safe.

I am continuing my work with the FINCOM, SOSC, and Conferences Committees, all of
which are sharing the work we are doing. 

I want to thank those who volunteered to help the Sections create websites. I am working with
the Area Chairs to outline what we want to see in a Section website, and what the best way to
support the Sections.

I will be presenting my SoutheastCon talk on finding and engaging volunteers via WebEx later
this month. Bill Marshall will notify you of the date and time.

Stay healthy, and as always, thanks for all you do for IEEE.

Theresa Brunasso
IEEE R3 Director Elect

To unsubscribe from the R3-EXCOM2020 list, click the following link:
https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=R3-EXCOM2020&A=1
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